
To Whom It May Concern,

As we approach the season of Thanksgiving, a time dedicated to gratitude and giving, we at Laredo First 
Assembly are excited to continue our tradition of reaching out to those in need within our community. I am 
writing to you on behalf of Laredo First Assembly to request your support for our Thanksgiving outreach 
program, an initiative that deeply reflects our church’s mission of “Discovering Love, Developing Lives.”

In 2023, through the heartfelt contributions from businesses and individuals alike, our outreach provided In 2023, through the heartfelt contributions from businesses and individuals alike, our outreach provided 
complete Thanksgiving meals to 400 local families. Each meal was hand-delivered by our dedicated church 
members, who also took the time to pray with each family, offering not just sustenance but also spiritual 
support and companionship. This act of kindness and community service made a significant impact, filling 
hearts with hope and homes with joy.

This year, we aim to extend this blessing to even more families on November 24th. We plan to compile and This year, we aim to extend this blessing to even more families on November 24th. We plan to compile and 
distribute complete Thanksgiving meals, including turkeys, mashed potatoes, vegetables, bread, and other 
traditional items. To achieve this, we are reaching out to compassionate businesses and organizations to 
request your support.

Your generous donation will go directly towards purchasing the necessary food items to ensure every family Your generous donation will go directly towards purchasing the necessary food items to ensure every family 
we reach can enjoy a bountiful Thanksgiving meal. Any contribution, no matter the size, will make a 
profound difference and help us bring the warmth and spirit of Thanksgiving to those who might otherwise go 
without.

We deeply appreciate your consideration of this request. Together, we can embody the true spirit of We deeply appreciate your consideration of this request. Together, we can embody the true spirit of 
Thanksgiving, making it a time of joy, unity, and community for all. If you would like to contribute, please feel 
free to contact us directly at business@laredofirst.com. Donations can also be made via our website 
www.laredofirstassembly.com/turkeysonthetable or mailed to the address provided below.

Thank you for your time, generosity, and support. We look forward to partnering with you to make this 
Thanksgiving a memorable and blessed occasion for many.

Blessings,

Pastor Oscar Sacriste, Jr. Pastor Oscar Sacriste, Jr. 
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